
---------- Original Message ---------- 

From: don lawrence  

To: DP.Hearings 

Date: 13 June 2017 at 14:24 

Subject: marina sugar lane 

from Don Lawrence owner of 835 frankton road 

we agree with z energys zoning change ---as sugar lane is commercial now if you go and look 

at it  

Don Lawrence 
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